

63+ YEARS MISSIONARY TO THE JAPANESE

1633 E. Dale St. BILL & MARGARET HATHAWAY Phone: 417-459-5780 Springfield, MO 65803 Web: billhathawayministries.org



"Preaching the Gospel of The Risen Son to the People of the Land of the Rising Sun"

WORLDWIDE SERMON MINISTRY - SOS SOULWINNING MINISTRY JAN 2019 PRECIOUS MEMORIES SUPPORT MINISTRY - AUTHOR-"NO MORE TEARS"

Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends:

May 2019 be filled with God's blessings.

The very first thing I want to say to you this year is a BIG "thank

you!" Although I send out about 200 Prayer Letters every other month, I realize that most churches cannot support us due to their present commitments. However, I know that many of you, perhaps most of you, do pray for us. I highly value your prayers. I know that many have been praving for us. That's evident because of the many blessings and victories we have experienced. So we both thank you for your love, concern and prayers.

My personal scripture for this year is Phil. 3:13-14 *Brethren, I count not myself to have* apprehended: but this one thing I do, forgetting those things which are behind, and reaching forth unto those things which are before. I press toward the mark for the prize of the high calling of God in Christ Jesus.

I do have one prayer request. Margaret was involved in a terrible accept. A car ran into the passenger side of her car and caved in both doors and side. Margaret was pushed into the driver's door. Fortunately, all she suffered were bruises and no broken bones. If I had been in the car, I might not be here. As for the car, it has been totaled so she doesn't have a car now. We are praising the Lord that it wasn't worse. Please pray that the pains will go away and that she can get another car. I believe that many people had been praying for us and that includes many of you who are reading this prayer



Also please pray for my health. I have been diagnosed with a heart problem so now I have had to start taking Xarelto, a blood thinner. It is suppose to stop blood clots. It seems this past year that I have had various health problems. With God's help, it has not slowed me down.

We are thrilled that Bro. Hiroshi has moved back to Springfield. His wife Katie and one and a half year old Hikaru are a blessing to the ministry. I am having Hiroshi preach for me every other Sunday. He brings great messages. Please pray for that family.

May the Lord bless you throughout 2019. May this year be the greatest year ever for you. We love you and thank the Lord for your faithful prayers.

Yours, Serving Our Saviour, together,

letter. (NOTE: the picture does not show the real damage)